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SRN: N7982, Genesee County 

Thank you for the follow up letter dated July 13, 2023 for Leading edge 
Pools. I would like to appologize for the violation during the month of May 2023. 
Leading Edge has been taking steps to prevent this from happening such as 
utilizing a new outer coating to reduce the output of styrene. Also we are trying to 
reduce the amount of pre spray testing to help limit the output. 

Demand has also slowed slightly since last year so we should be able to continue 
using the 10 ton permit for this year without issues. 
The main reason for going over our limit was the carry over from last year since 
we were very busy with the economic conditions. 

It will be our focus to keep within the permit allowance and maintain our records 
to the best of our abilities. 
Thank you for your help! 

Since'&-

./ -7/' 
Scoh Hoover, President 
Leading Edge Fiberglass Pools LLC. 
7/30/2023 
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